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INFORMATION BULLETIN No.69 
 
 
 
SHIP’S CONTINUOUS SYNOPSIS REPORT 
 
Owners and managers are reminded that as of 1st July 2004 all SOLAS ships are required to carry a CSR report 
onboard, (Chapter XI. Regulation 5). 
 
It is the responsibility of the operator to ensure that the information contained in the CSR remains current at all 
times. 
 
Your attention is particularly drawn to : 
 
Owners Addressing 
& 
Managers Addressing and telephone and fax numbers. 
 
To avoid this or any other information being found inaccurate during an incident where the CSR is referred to, 
we would advise that the necessity to inform the issuing Flag State of any changes be incorporated into your  
Safety Management System.  
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